
415093.EN PE 292.723

WRITTEN QUESTION E-2055/00
by Pervenche Berès (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: LPG vehicles

Given that differences in national regulations governing motor vehicles fitted with LPG systems and 
the lack of mutual recognition arrangements continue to hamper freedom of movement within the 
Union, does the Commission intend to submit a proposal for a directive seeking to facilitate the free 
movement of such vehicles and their type-approval by each Member State, while ensuring that high 
safety standards are maintained?


